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The responsibility for the appearance of the students rests with the parents and the students 

themselves. 

 

Parents have the right to determine each student’s dress, providing that such attire complies with 

the health code of the State of New Hampshire, and does not interfere nor disrupt the educational 

process of the school. 

 

Building principals are authorized to issue regulations to implement this policy, if the 

Superintendent approves such regulations. 

 


